Steve Tshwete
Local Municipality

NOTICE
ADOPTION OF THE REVIEWED INTEGRATED
DEVELOPMENT PLAN (IDP) AND APPROVAL OF
ANNUAL BUDGET FOR THE 2020 / 2021 FINANCIAL

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 25 (4) and Section 21A, of the
Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, No 32 of 2000 (as amended)
and section 24 of the Local Government: Municipal Finance Management
Act, No 56 of 2003 that the final Integrated Development Plan (IDP) for
the 2020 / 2021, Budget and budget related policies was approved by
Council on its meeting held on 29 May 2020 under Council Resolution
numbers SC44/05/2020 and SC43/05/2020 respectively.

Copies of the mentioned IDP and Budget for the financial year 2020/2021,
are available at the office the Acting Executive Director; Financial
Services, and Director: Development and Strategic Support, Civic Centre,
Middelburg and on Council's official website (www.stim.gov.za).

B Khenisa ha
Municipal Manager
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